
 

September 09, 2021  

A Statement Regarding the Selection of Guidepost Solutions by the SBC 

Presidential Task Force  

 

NASHVILLE -- The SBC Executive Committee has issued the following statement in 

response to the selection of Guidepost Solutions to administrate the independent, 

third-party review of the Executive Committee initiated by the messengers to the 

2021 SBC Annual Meeting: 

 

“Now, nearly three months after the Annual Meeting, the Executive 

Committee welcomes the announcement that Guidepost Solutions has been 

chosen by the task force to conduct the third-party inquiry of the Executive 

Committee. We remind Southern Baptists that the Executive Committee 

selected Guidepost itself when it sought its own external review just prior to 

the Annual Meeting. We look forward to meeting again with Guidepost in 

order to expeditiously coordinate our activities in support of their important 

work. Also, in response to considerable and unhelpful speculation, we would 

like to make one additional point clear: the Executive Committee leadership is 

not opposed in principle to requests for the waiving of attorney-client 

privilege considerations when it is relevant, it is appropriate, and it is in 

consultation with the third party commissioned to conduct the inquiry, 

Guidepost. Speculation to the contrary is internet rumor and untrue. 

Ultimately, these are decisions for the Executive Committee’s Board of 

Trustees and we are working to provide information to the Board of Trustees 

so they can make informed decisions they deem appropriate within the 

confines of all legal (i.e. fiduciary) considerations as everyone seeks to 

appropriately implement the will of the messengers. We urge the public to 

leave this review now to Guidepost and the Executive Committee to be 

handled in an appropriate and professional manner on behalf of all Southern 

Baptists.” 
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